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An email was sent on January 4, 2007 to all voting members of the Professional Education Council 

polling the members to make a decision on whether to admit to professional education a student in 

Family and Consumer Sciences Education.  This student needed to be approved in order to do student 

teaching during the spring, 2007 semester. Alice Mikovch moved that we admit this individual to 

professional education, seconded by Retta Poe. 

 

After polling the members, 23 yes votes were received in order to approve this student’s admission. 

 

 

       Susan Krisher 

       Council Secretary 
 


